
Project Update: April 2023 
 
I have good news to share with you that finally all the processes of government 
collaboration are completed, and we got permission to broadcast it through various 
media. The National Health Education, Information and Communication Centre 
(NHEICC) is planning to broadcast it through Radio Nepal and Nepal Television (the 
only government radio and TV in Nepal).  
 
Here I am sending you the link of our Save The Lives educational video film.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kxBaqElERH4 
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